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Following a vote by the City Council at their January 2m 2018 meeting, the City announced today that
the on-street parking meter pilot program will be suspended indefinitely pending re-evaluation.

The parking meter pilot program was launched on September 5, 2017 following consultant


https://www.cvilletomorrow.org/city-ends-parking-meter-pilot-program/

recommendations from a 2015 comprehensive parking study. The program, which ran for 72 days
before being temporarily suspended for the holidays, covered 105 on-street parking spaces surrounding

the mall.

While payment will no longer be required, the two hour time restriction indicated on signage at these
spaces will still apply. Visitors staying longer than 2 hours are encouraged to use the parking garage.



